
 
January 24, 1960 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora, 
I’ve heard it said somewhere (by Schrecher?) or read it somewhere that P. made the 
“mistake” of “confusing” “certitude” and “certainty”. Are you familiar with this claim? It is 
common place enough, to be sure; but I shall be dealing with it as inadequate, and if 
somebody in particular has made it, I should acknowledge that fact. Would you give 
about one minute’s worth I thought to the matter? If at the end of the minute the claim 
just seems to you to be a claim, [il·legible] to no own in particular, please, forget about 
it. 
In a day or two I’ll mail [il·legible]  Stone’s M.A. thesis to you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[signatura] 
 


